Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 2:09 PM

To: ‘Walter, John'

Subject: RO449,EBMUD, 1075 W. Grand Ave., Oakland; GeoTracker Global ID T0600100495
John,

Your extension request for the work plan submittal for a soil and groundwater investigation extended to August 31,
2017 for the subject case has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Walter, John [mailto:john.walter@ebmud.com]
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 2:20 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: RE: Anderson Work Plan, RO 000449

Hi Keith, | would like to request an extension on the due date of the work plan for the Anderson Building, RO
000449. Our contractor is unable to complete it until August 31. We will get it to you sooner if possible. Please let me
know if this will be acceptable.

John Walter

East Bay Municipal Utility District
Environmental Compliance Section
Tel: (510) 986-7524

From: Erik Oehlschlager [mailto:erik.oehlschlager@errg.com]
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 2:00 PM

To: Walter, John

Cc: keith.nowell@acgov.org

Subject: Anderson Work Plan

John,
We are working on the plan for the Anderson Building but it will not be ready for submittal by the 7. We should have it
completed before the end of August.

Erik Oehlschlager | ERRG

Project Geologist

Direct: 925.839.2274 | Main: 925.969.0750 | Cell: 925.577.4423
erik.oehlschlager@errg.com
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